
Friday 19th March 2021 

Highlights from the Deputy Head’s desk… 

Well, it's been a week of quotes, Tudor jumbles, mindfulness, poetry and plays 

as the children have celebrated the national annual celebration Shakespeare 

Week. It's been a slightly different celebration this year, with events and  

workshops being held remotely but everybody rose to the occasion and have 

enjoyed a range of projects and challenges themed around wellbeing.  

In amongst the theme of wellbeing, Year 6 were thrilled to take part in their 

Survival day at the paddock. The children had a super time working in teams 

to put up their tents and survive a day in the wild!  

And to top the week off, Miss White and the school council organised a really 

super Red Nose Day in aid of Comic Relief. The children all looked fabulous in 

their super-hero attire and took part in a variety of challenges throughout the 

day to raise money for this worthwhile cause. Well done to everyone at school 

and those learning from home - you all looked fabulous and made it a super 

day.  

This week, during Shakespeare Week, we have looked at a    

variety of his plays and used them to create some wonderful 

work. We have shared meditation techniques inspired by              

Shakespeare, and looked at what it means to us to be true to       

ourselves. 

We often pretend to be something we’re not 
because we don’t want others to judge us. But 
it’s really important for your wellbeing to be 
yourself and be proud of who you are. There’s a 
famous quote from Shakespeare’s play,     
Hamlet, that says:  

'This above all, to thine own 
self be true'.  

This week, the children have 
been exploring this quote and 
responding to it creatively to 
show what it means to them. 
So, what are the things that 
make you, you?  

 

If you would like to donate to Stratford Foodbank, 

please see the most needed and drop off            

information below: 

If you are struggling and would like to apply for a 

food voucher, please contact the school office on 

admin2042@welearn365.com in complete         

confidence.  

REMEMBER: 

If your child has a packed lunch please 

ensure this is healthy with no            

chocolate, no crisps, no nuts and no 

fizzy drinks. 

Y3, 4, 5 Heart of England trips next 

week - packed lunch and suitable   

clothing needed! 

Last day of term is Thursday 1st April - 

finish time 3.10-3.30pm. 

Please do not send your child to school 

if they are ill.  If they have COVID-19 

symptoms please advise the school 

office and book them in for a test. 

The school calendar is also       

available on the school website. 

 

The next FOSP Dream Draw is on Monday 22nd 

please message Denise on 07711 768087 if you 

would like to join for the first time or have more go’s. 

It is £1 per entry and you can enter this month only 

or the 5 remaining draws. Thanks to all who have 

supported this initiative. 

 

Unfortunately Terracycle have not allowed us to join the crisp recycling 

scheme, apologies if you have saved any packets - these can be taken to 

The Body Shop when they reopen. 

 

Please keep saving your printer cartridges, we are setting up the account 

with www.emptiesplease.com, if you would like to take a look to see if 

your cartridges are accepted and how valuable they are to the school! We 

will update you as soon as we can start accepting your donations. 

 

Many thanks - FOSP  


